
 
Corrigendum 

 

IRCS, NHQ during its AGM on 17th July 2023 
presented different awards. One of the 
awardees name was wrongly spelt in the 
NewsleƩer of July 2023, Volume- 35 (Special 
Coverage issue of IRCS AGM). Please read 
Premraj Nial @Nihal Singh in place of Premraj 
Nihal. Also, the name of his district be read as 
Sambalpur and not Boudh, district. 

Inconvenience caused to the awardee & others 
is regreƩed. 

 


